January 11, 2006
ADDENDUM NO. 3
Bid #27-06 Police Department Upgrade Access Control System

Portsmouth Police Department
PORTSMOUTH, NEW HAMPSHIRE

NOTICE TO ALL BIDDERS

The attention of all vendors submitting bids for the “Police Department Upgrade
Access Control System” project scheduled to be submitted on January 31, 2006 at
2:00pm.

This addendum #3 will become part of the original bid.

Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum within your proposal. Failure to do so
may subject a bidder to disqualification.

Addendum #3 consists of one question posed by a vendor. The question and answer
follows:

Q. You stated that Open Eye was the manufacturer of the Dictaphone DVR
recorder. Do you know what the manufacturers model number of the unit is, so I
can tell if the protocol exists within the access control software?

A. Dictaphone (now NICE) was the company that sold us the unit. OpenEye was
the company that made the unit. I called OpenEye and they told me that the model
that I have was the X240 series recorder.



